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Phone scam portraying a Caddo deputy has
resurfaced.

Thursday, August 8, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

Please be aware of a recent phone scam targeting residents of Caddo Parish. Investigators from the Caddo
Parish Sheriff's Office have reported that scammers are posing as deputies and calling residents to demand
money for fines. It's important to know that no one from the Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office will ever ask for
payments over the phone, and they will never ask for payment to be sent by mail.

These scammers have already targeted several individuals. If you receive a call like this, immediately hang up.
Do not make any payments, provide personal information, or share gift/money card details. Stay safe and
vigilant.

If you believe you may have a warrant for your arrest in Caddo Parish, you can visit our website, scroll to the
bottom of the page, and click on "active warrants." Then, enter your name, and it will inform you if you have an
outstanding warrant.


